[image: image2.png]


[image: image1.png]





Newsletter  - June 2010
A download of this newsletter is available from “News” page of the club web site WWW.TAEKWON.CO.UK
Important Class details
Class cancelled – Sunday 13th June, due to Caledonian Cup Competition (see below)
Tuesday classes during school holidays – Classes end: 22/6/10. Restart: 17th August
Please make alternative training arrangements if you only train on Tuesdays.

Student Performance Updates:

Congratulations to Jennifer McKenna, Marissa Petrie and Ciara McCarthy. All three have recently achieved excellent results in national patterns competitions and are currently the leading team in the Scottish Poomse squad to go to India for the Commonwealth Championships 2011.
Results:  British Championships, April 2010 – 2nd Place, (fraction of points behind British Team)
               Milton Keynes Open, May 2010 – 1st Place

               Northern Ireland Championships – 1st Place team & Jennifer McKenna 1st place individual.

Well done to the girls for the hard work and thanks to their parents for support!


Rutherglen Grading
The date of the next Rutherglen colour belt grading is Thursday 1st July in the Guide Hall at 7pm.  
Grading eligibility will be dependant on class attendance and training frequency as well as technical progress. Eligible students will be informed and issued with a grading form. 
This form must be completed and returned along with the student licence book and £20 grading fee before the grading date. 
The list of requirements for each grade (Kup Syllabus) along with the required terminology for your grade can be downloaded from the “Technical” page of the web site.
 
Upcoming Events
Caledonian Cup:
Caledonian Taekwondo Centre, Anniesland Road, Glasgow G13 1AX. Sun. 13th June. 10am
Scottish National Squad Patterns training: 
Carronshore Community Centre, Falkirk, FK2 8EX 
Sat. 19th June. 11-2pm (Only green belts 6th Kup and above)
Pollok Park Family Day Display:
Pollok House Lawns, Pollok Park. Sat. 7th August.
Large numbers of spectators attend this display and we rely on the support of the students to put on a good show. All available students requested to attend.
We intend to do a 25th Anniversary club Photograph at the forthcoming Pollok Family day Display with all students included. This may be used on the internet and publicity material.
If you object to your child being included please inform us.
 
25th Anniversay

As previously mentioned this is the Rutherglen club’s 25th year. We propose to have some celebration days shortly. The first one proposed is a day out at “Go Ape” in Aberfoyle.
www.goape.co.uk      This is an excellent way to overcome any fear of heights!!
The minimum age is 10, Minimum height is 4’7” and maximum weight is 130kg.
The cost is approx £30 per person and the course lasts 2-3 hours.
If you are interested please see Paul McCarthy as soon as possible, he will take names and let him know of unavailable dates for yourself, we will try to accommodate the majority with a date.

For the younger and smaller students we will be arranging an alternative outing soon. 
